
 
 

 

 

 

 

The time is ripe both to revisit the foundations of international law and to imagine its 

possible futures. Once the preserve of a small community of specialised academics and 

practitioners, international law increasingly plays an important role in cases decided by 

national courts; it is at the centre of renewed interest by political and legal theorists; and in 

many countries (Britain among them) it even shapes public argument on foreign policy, 

national security and the resort to armed force. Amidst these developments one finds 

different methodological approaches seeking to explain the role of international law, as 

well as different instrumental camps using international law to advocate particular 

priorities. 

 

The organisers of this year’s Spring Conference of the British Branch of the ILA 

are particularly interested in contributions that shed new light on the following 

foundational questions: the relationship between international, regional and domestic legal 

orders; the identification and development of customary international law; and the 

regulation of armed conflict. Re-examining foundations in the light of new information 

and modes of thinking leads naturally to the imagination of possible futures. In this respect 

we are also seeking papers that explore the relevance of new theoretical paradigms (for 

example, the idea of transnational law) or analyse issues of concern to present and future 

generations, such as combatting climate change, preventing human trafficking, managing 

financial risk, encouraging businesses to respect human rights and promoting socially 

responsible investment. 

 

 



The conference intends to combine keynote speeches that will present a striking vision of 

lawmaking in the future with pace-setting panels. The panels will focus around the 

following themes: 

i) philosophy and international law; 

ii) international commercial arbitration;  

iii) boundaries; and  

iv) law and conflict  

Submission of abstracts is also open to academics and practitioners who do not necessarily 

possess a legal background. The principal objective is to bring together lawyers with 

international relations theorists, philosophers, political theorists, geographers and all those 

who wish to contribute to the relevant debates. The organisers also welcome the 

submission of unsolicited proposals. Abstracts should be one page long and sent to 

ilaconf@kcl.ac.uk by 15 February 2014. 

http://www.kcl.ac.uk/law/newsevents/ila-conference/index.aspx 


